

www.danielelliottfamily.us

daniel@danielelliottfamily.us

May/June 2017

Dear Friends,

"Being confident of this very thing, that he which hath begun a good work in you will perform it until the day of Jesus Christ:" The Apostle Paul wrote these words to the church in Philippi encouraging them to stick by the stuff. These past few months have been months of "continuing".

Ministry:

The ministry continues on and transition to missionary—pastor has gone smoothly. The men are excited about moving forward in faith—at the same time—the church realizes that we need to make some financial changes to pay off debts. We appreciate your prayers as we seek God's leading on the best path forward. In the past three months, we have passed out over 12,000 tracts inviting people to come. Please pray that that seed will germinate.

Family:

This past month, I was blessed with the opportunity to return to the States for 10 days. It was a blessing to be able to spend Mother's Day with my mom. After I returned to Korea, we were talking and it has been over 10 years since I had a Mother's Day with my mom. We praise God for her continued improvement and she is looking at going home later this week.

Special Needs:

Our visa renewals are approaching rapidly as is our apartment contract. Due to several events, we still need to raise \$2500 to help with both our apartment rental renewal and our visa renewal. Please pray with us regarding this need.

We appreciate your prayers as we "continue" in the ministry here in Korea.

For Souls,

Daniel Elliott

Missionary to Korea www.danielelliottfamily.us

Sent By:

Hillside Baptist Church 8366 W State HWY 266 Springfield, MO 65802 Support Address:

Central Missionary Clearinghouse PO Box 219228 Houston, TX 77218 Received in April/May

Prayers

Thank you! Your prayers & support is greatly appreciated!

Field Address:

Hyundai IPark Apt 106-501 111 Gyerum - ro Cheonghak -dong, Yeonsu - Gu Incheon, South Korea 21905